
 November 2024
Our tenth month in Africa has come to a close.

November was a busy month with the conclusion
of Men’s conference and the All Africa Leadership

Conference, church services, Thanksgiving,
couples fellowship meeting, and preparing the
church for the upcoming Christmas season! We
even managed to hike a mountain and see some

animals in between our busy schedule!

Sawubona kusukela eSwatini!
(Hello from eSwatini!)



We want to
thank you all

for your
prayers 

and support!

@denneyfamilymission GM# 368299

Oliver learning how to play a tribal Swazi drum

As we we are soon coming to the end of our
first year in missions, our current need is
filling our schedule with places to preach

when we return to the states as we travel and
raise the funding needed to return to the
field. Please keep us in prayer during this

time of transition.

The kids were so
excited when the
time came to start
decorating for
Christmas! It sure
does feel strange
to us to pose for a
photo in front of a
Christmas tree
when it’s over
100°F outside!


